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Prayer to Forgive 
Jesus calls us to live as forgiving people. We must not hold grudges. 

 
Jesus, model of forgiveness, we know that when someone asked you hoe 

many times we should forgive others, you said seventy times seven. Help us 
to forgive again and again the people who hurt us because you want us to 
do so. May we not hold grudges and learn to let go of hate. We will do this 

in your name with your help. Amen 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Fri 26 Oct 
Day for Daniel promoting child 
safety. Children to wear some-
thing red to school. 
8.45am P&F Meeting in Hall 
Kitchen 
Thurs 25 Oct 
Foundation CERES 
Thurs 1 Nov 
All Saints 
Fri 2 Nov 
All Souls 
2.30pm All Saints and Souls 
Assembly 
Mon 5 Nov 
Report Writing Day - No 
School for the children 
Tues 6 Nov 
Melb Cup Public Holiday. No 
School for the children 
Wed 7 Nov 
Graduation Photo for Grade 
6s - Full summer uniform 
Fri 9 Nov 
Parish Movie 
Confirmation Reflection Day 
Gr 2 Scienceworks 
Wed 14 Nov 
Gr 3 Werribee Zoo 
Fri 16 Nov 
7.00pm Confirmation 
Mon 19 Nov-Fri 30 Nov 
Swimming Program 
Sat 24 Nov 
Shopping Tour 
Fri 7 Dec 
Reports go home 
Sat 8 Dec 
Feast of Immaculate Concep-
tion 
 
SACRAMENTS 
Confirmation (Year 6) 
Fri 16 November 7.00pm 

‘I believe in one God, the Father almighty, maker of heaven and earth, of all things visible and 
invisible’          The Nicene Creed 

Dear Parent, 
Over the last two weeks children across all classes were demonstrating the Our Lady’s 

School values of Service and Justice via the stalls they had organised to raise money for 

the Catholic Missions. The children had a great time running their stalls during lunchtime 

and snack time and had a great deal of fun. I would like to thank all the teachers for sup-

porting the children with their stalls and to you the parents who so generously gave to this 

wonderful cause. Thank you to all those who donated and baked it was a GREAT effort by 

everyone!  

The money that Our Lady’s School community has raised so far for Catholic Missions is 

$2270. This total does not include money that was raised today. We will give you a final 

total in next week’s newsletter but I think that already it is a wonderful effort. 

It was great to see so many students and staff members wearing something red today. 

Schools all around Victoria participated in the Day For Daniel in order to highlight the im-

portance of child safety. Child Safety is a fundamental cornerstone of our school and we 

are always looking for ways to improve in this area. 

Students Highlighting the Importance of Child Safety 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

NOVEMBER 
Mon 5th School Closure - Report Writing 
Tues 6th Melb Cup Public Holiday 
Fri 16th 7.00pm Confirmation 
Mon 19-Fri 30 10 day Swimming Program 
DECEMBER 
Fri 7th Feast of Immaculate Conception Assembly, Reports come home 
Thurs 13th Grade 6 Graduation Mass 
Mon 17th Dinner in the Yard and Art Show 
Wed 19th 9.00am End of Year Mass. 3.00pm Students finish for 2018 
JANUARY 2019 
Wed 30 School begins for Years 1-6 for 2019 
Thurs 31 Foundation students begin 

Foundation 2019 Transition Days 

If you have a child that is starting school next year please make sure you attend all of the Transition days so 

that your child has a great start to school in 2019. At Our Lady’s we know that starting school is a big step 

for you and your child. It can be both challenging and exciting. As families the support you give your child 

during their transition from kindergarten to school is very important, so pencil in these important Transition 

dates into your calendar. 

Tuesday 13 November 2:15-3:00pm 

Tuesday 4 December 2:15-3:00pm 

Tuesday 11 December 2:15-3:00pm 

Canteen News 
Many thanks to the couple of parents (and grandparents) who have put their name down to help Nubia and 
Geraldine in the Canteen. 
Once again we are asking you to please consider giving up some time so that we can keep our not for profit 
canteen running. We would be very grateful to anyone who could spare even one day a month working for 
just one hour between 1.00pm and 2.00pm to help Nubia and Geraldine with the very busy lunchtime de-
mands. More help is still needed. 
 

An Important Reminder 
If you have an outstanding amount to pay to the canteen (a yellow slip is sent home with your child explain-
ing the date, what was given to eat and the amount), I ask you to do this promptly. Good relationships re-
quire participation by all involved to do the right thing and I trust that you will attend to this matter ASAP. 
Please ring or email me if you wish to discuss this matter further. If possible all payments need to be made 
to the Canteen by Monday. 

Lilee and Abby wearing red and 

supporting the Day For Daniel and 

highlighting the importance of Child 

Safety. 















Children NOT returning to Our Lady’s School in 2019 

 

Family Name: _    _____________________ 
 

Child/children’s names 

1.         Grade:    

2.         Grade:    

3.         Grade:    

4.         Grade:    

 

Suburb we are moving to:  __________________________  _____ 

 

Name of our new school: ___________________________  ____ 

 

Signed:           (Parent) 

Please return this form to the office as soon as possible 

PREPARATIONS FOR 2019 

As we are beginning our preparations for 2019, we ask that parents let us know as soon as possible if their 

children are not returning to Our Lady’s next year. We have had many inquiries about places for 2019 and 

we need to let these parents know if there are places for their children. We currently have a waiting list for 

Prep and several of the other year levels are full, with enrolment enquiries coming in. If your child is not re-

turning in 2019 (apart from our current year 6 children) please complete the form below and return it to 

the office. It is vital that you return this form as soon as possible. Thank you. 

REMEMBERANCE DAY 2018 

The Sunshine RSL has provided the school with the following items for Remembrance Day 

11 November 2018.  

All are available at the Office 

$2.00 poppy $1.00 poppy pin $3.00 bracelet $4.00 bag tag 










